MULTIMEDIA UNIVERSITY OF KENYA

P O Box 15653-00503, Nairobi, Magadi Road, Kenya Tel. +254 2071391 Fax: +254 2071247 (MMU is ISO 9001:2015 Certified)

> Office of the Registrar, Academic Affairs Email: registraraa@mmu.ac.ke

FROM:

REGISTRAR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

07/02/2025

TO:

ALL STUDENTS

REF:

MMU/REG. AA/SM/VOL.2

DATE:

7TH FEBRUARY, 2025

SUBJECT: REGISTRATION FOR SEPT. - DEC. 2024 SEMESTER

This is to inform all students at all levels of study, who did not register during the FIRST SEMESTER (September - December 2024) that the students' portal will be open for the affected students to register for Course Units in the ERP System from today Friday 7th February 2025 at 5:00 p.m. to 8:00 a.m. on Monday 10th February, 2025.

Please take advantage of this final opportunity for Registration to facilitate processing of the First Semester Examination Results. Kindly take responsibility and share this communication with your colleagues and peers.

DR. JOASH K. MULABE, PhD,

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Copy to:

Vice Chancellor

DVC/AA, R&I DVC/AF&P

All Deans and Directors

All CODs

Ag. DR Examinations SAR Admissions

Chairperson, MUKSA

Academic Secretary, MUKSA